
DRUMLINE 2017 COMPETITION

The Cab Calloway Drumline will host it’s annual drumline competition on Saturday, April 22, at 3:00 p.m.  This year’s event will feature high school percussion sections from throughout the area, along with multiple color guard and dance teams.

The event is always filled with high energy and entertainment.  It will be held in the Cab gym and the cost is $10.00 per person

Come out and enjoy the last of Spring break and see the dynamic drumline in action.


